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National Federation of the Blind of Ohio Convention 
Brings Scores to Columbus

Columbus, Ohio (October 27, 2009): The National Federation of the Blind of Ohio (NFB-O) 63rd convention will attract blind people from across the state to the Ramada Plaza from Friday, Oct. 30, to Sunday, Nov. 1. The latest technology for blind readers and computer users will be on display. Seminars for parents of blind children, blind students, blind diabetics, and blind seniors are open to the public.
“Anyone who needs information about blindness or is looking for answers and hope in dealing with the disability should drop by the convention,” said Dr. J. Webster Smith, president of the statewide consumer group.

Location: Ramada Plaza, 4900 Sinclair

Time: all day Friday and Saturday and Sunday morning

Registration: $10 (optional)
Saturday night banquet: $30
Columbus residents are invited to drop off collectables and small items with resale value on eBay at the hotel Friday and Saturday. Volunteers will accept them as part of an NFBO fundraiser.

NFBO volunteers provide support, advice, and advocacy to Ohioans losing vision and their families. They are working to increase Braille literacy for the 90 percent of blind students who are not taught Braille. Those interested in supporting this Braille literacy effort can buy the Louis Braille Bicentennial Silver Dollar (the only U.S. coin ever to include tactile Braille) from the U.S. Mint (www.usmint.gov) before December 11. Ten dollars of the cost of each coin will be used for programs to increase literacy for America’s blind children. Help us change what it means to be blind!

